
Good Morning,

I would like to go on the written record in opposition to HB 512.    I never imagined under Republican control that we would 
be facing the possibility of an unelected bureaucrat to control all education arms in the state of Ohio.   We desire more local 
control of our schools, not more top down “solutions”.   We will be watching the individual representatives public statements 
and official votes on this matter, and will take appropriate actions at the ballot box based on their ability to value parental 
control.  We elect officials to represent Ohio parents, not replace them. 

Respectfully Submitted,
Belinda Augustus
RR 1 Box 579
Sugar Grove, Ohio 43155 


